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Dear Citizen Legislators,

     I oppose House Bill 2004-A.  I am the assistant manager of a 72 unit complex in Portland
Oregon.  The "No Cause Eviction" restrains us from doing what's best for the environment and
safety of our community.  It also puts managers in jeopardy.  Please represent me and your
constituents at the state capitol by opposing HB 2004-A and ANY bill that would eliminate
no-cause notices.

Respectfully, your constituent, 

-- 
Tina White
Assistant Manager
Parkview @ St. Johns Apartments
5801 N Fessenden St. Portland, OR 97203
tinawparkviewapartments@gmail.com
Office: 503-289-9124
Fax: 503-289-7870
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